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We have just received the proposals which Mr Haig has brought out of
Buenos Aires. They are complex and difficult and at first sight they do
not meet the requirements strongly expressed by Parliament particularly
on the need to regard as paramount the wishes of the Islanders. We shall

be studying them carefully however and shall be getting in touch again
with Mr Haig.




